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I am entirely against this measure, as mandatory in-person voting on Election Day is 

just absurd in this day and age. People aren’t guaranteed the ability to take the day 

off work or have the ability to stand in long lines, waiting hours for their turn. This 

measure effectively prevents so many Oregon citizens from exercising their 

constitutional right to vote, which is gross, and it’s sad that Oregon is even proposing 

this in the first place.  


